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OTTAWA. December 29th. 1919.

Dear Chief:-

I have to acknowledge the

mitting.
receipt of your letter of the 22nd.i

an offer of $300 for the buildings of

Mr.Henry Creelman and now included on the addition

to the Truro Reserve.
In reply I have to state that

Superintendent Boyd was instructed some time as

to visit this Reserve with a local surveyor and

sollcit offers fran the Indians of onlifax county

. and Mr.Cope
and buildinge referred

should therefore interview or corr
for the lo sond with

Mr.Boyd regarding his proposed.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.w.Liam

Asst. Deputy & Secretary.

Chief Joseph Julian

Truro

N.S.

nber 1919 - 7 January 1920, (R.G. 10, Volume 5792)
Copy
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